
The Corporation of the Township of Brock 

 

By-Law Number 3294-2024 

 

Being a by-law to Temporarily Close a Municipal Road and Prohibit Through 

Traffic of Motorized Vehicles in Beaverton, in Brock Township, to facilitate the 

Beaverton Santa Claus Parade on November 15, 2024 

 

WHEREAS the Council of the Corporation of the Township of Brock deems it advisable 
to temporarily close Main Street, Simcoe Street, Osborne Street and Bay Street to and 
from the fairgrounds at 176 Main Street, Beaverton to facilitate the Beaverton Santa 
Claus Parade on November 15, 2024 commencing at 7:00 p.m. 
 

NOW THEREFORE the Council of the Corporation of the Township of Brock enacts as 
follows: 
 

1. That through traffic and parking of motorized vehicles is prohibited in Beaverton 
to and from the fairgrounds at 176 Main Street, Beaverton on November 15, 
2024 from 6:30 p.m. to approximately 9:00 p.m. on the following streets:  

i. Main Street from the fairgrounds to Simcoe Street 

ii. Osborne Street from Simcoe Street to Bay Street 

iii. Bay Street from Osborne Street to Main Street  

2. That through traffic and parking of motorized vehicles is prohibited in Beaverton 
to and from the fairgrounds at 176 Main Street, Beaverton on November 15, 
2024 from 6:30 p.m. to approximately 9:00 p.m. on the following streets, subject 
to approval by the Region of Durham: 

i.  Simcoe Street from Main Street to Osborne Street 

 

Enacted and Passed this 21st Day of October, 2024. 
 
 
 
 
    

Mayor  Clerk/Deputy CAO 
Walter Schummer Fernando Lamanna 


